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February 2025 Notice: Important Information Regarding Solventum Distribution Center Deployment & Transition

Dear Customer,
As you may know, on April 1, 2024, we successfully spun off from 3M to become an independent, publicly traded company and dedicated global healthcare leader. Thank you for partnering with us as we begin this exciting new chapter for Solventum. 


Starting in May 2025, our next phase in separation and transformation will begin by further migrating to Solventum owned business systems and processes.

What are the transformation steps we will take in the beginning of May 2025:
· Our currently used 3M European Distribution Center (DC) in Juechen will transition to a third-party DC in Cologne and deploy a new operating system.
· Inventory for Norway, Sweden, Denmark and Finland is planned to be moved in the first half of June.

Consequently, you may experience:
· Delays in our shipments; please consider potentially longer lead times during May 1st – July 31st.
· An adjusted layout and format of invoices, shipping documents and certificates.
· Reduced functionality in our partner portal bCom.

To best mitigate the above-mentioned changes, please: 
· Place your orders early to allow the product shipment before the end of May.
· Allow yourself some buffer inventory.

The negative pressure wound therapy (NPWT) business will not be affected by these changes.

Our customers continue to be our highest priority, and we are committed to providing strong service and support as we move forward. We will provide more in-depth information in the coming weeks and months. Our customer service teams and sales teams will be in close contact with you to best manage this change. Your collaboration and partnership during this time is greatly appreciated.

Please share this notification with all relevant individuals in your organization. 

Thank you for your continued support of Solventum products and playing your part to help improve lives worldwide. If you have any questions, please reach out to your Solventum representative. 

Sincerely,
Best regards, 
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Laszlo Svinger 
Vice President, Global Commercial Operations
Solventum
image1.png




image2.png
6 solventum




